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Dear Legislators, 

I hope that the Ssstainable Development Goals Act will be stronger and clearer and lived out well. 

I am sorry this Bill 213 was introduced on Friday and Law Amendments was in session today ... well I think it was. I did 
not know until late last night, got notes from friends today ... So many of us were at our "day jobs" and not able to 
rearrange commitments on short notice and not be sure we could get on the agenda this afternoon if calling this 

morning. 

Thank you for your attention to this Bill. I hope and pray it will be stronger. 

Sincerely, 

Joan O'Keefe sc 




